
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Town Council of the Town of Star Valley, Arizona will hold a public hearing on 

a proposed change tot the Town tax code pursuant to A.R.S § 42-6053. The 

proposed changes approved by the Municipal Tax Code Commission from 2012 

through 2014. 

 

The hearing will be held at 4 p.m. on August 4, 2020 at the Council chambers 3675 

E. Hwy 260, Star Valley, Arizona 85541. 

 

Additional information can be obtained at: 

starvalleyaz.com or by calling (928) 472-7752 


